
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
          
 

School Trip Information 
  

 
Where: Stanton Country Park 
When: Monday 17th June 2024 
Time: During the normal school day. All children must be in school as normal. 
  
  
Lunch Arrangements: We will be having a picnic at Stanton Park. You can either choose 

for the school to provide a packed lunch with a choice or ham or cheese or they can 

bring a packed lunch as they would normally do. Please indicate this via the link to the 

online form to let us know if you are providing a packed lunch or would like to order one. 
We would appreciate a prompt response for this as the school needs to order packed 

lunches as soon as possible.  

  
We will be exploring the woodlands at Stanton Park, please ensure your child has 

suitable footwear and clothing for the day. 
  
To ensure the trip can go ahead, we are looking for a few parent volunteers. If 

you would like to come on the trip, please indicate this via the link to the online 

form. We will then contact you if you are needed. 

 

Please complete the online form by the end of the day on Thursday 13th June.  

 

If you have not ordered a school provided packed lunch by Thursday 13th, please 

provide a packed lunch from home. 

 

Online form link: https://forms.office.com/e/PFkmHSWNH2?origin=lprLink  

 

Thank you for your continued support.                          

 

EYFS Team 
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